
As a matter of introduction, I am Ron Ronconi, CSI, AIA; your new Chapter President.  For you that don’t 

know, I am a retired founding partner of CAS Architects and decided it was time for me to give 

something back to CSI and the profession.  I want to thank you now for all the support/encouragement 

you have given me and will continue to give for the coming year.  

  

Upcoming Events:  The board is scheduling our annual long range/strategic planning meeting in mid-July 

and I want to encourage anyone with ideas/opinions about what the chapter goals should be in the 

coming year plan to attend. Once the date is set we will send out and invite to our chapter 

members.  Two critical items that need attention are energetic attention to boost chapter membership 

& meeting attendance and development of a student scholarship program & creative funding concepts.   

 

Opportunities:  The chapter and I am in need of a vice president and a couple key committee leaders, 

please contact me if you can spare some time to help us out or if you know of someone that we could 

contact to discuss potential involvement.  I am looking forward to a productive year for SCVCSI and your 

continued support of our organization. 

 


